
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2024 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:45 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to 

spend time with us and God this morning.                                      

We are so glad you’re here! 

 

Good  

Morning 

Church 
Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request 

that you might have. If any of your 

contact information in the directory 

is incorrect, please let us know                    

that also. 

Diapers/Wipes for 1HOPE for Kids  

1HOPE for Kids (1hopeforkids.org) is a foster 

care and adoption agency that has previously 

spoken at our church. They are in need of diapers and wipes for the families 

caring for foster children. There will be a collection box in the foyer starting 

today. Please bring diapers and wipes to support this great organization. 

 

Contact adia.f.hale@gmail.com with any questions.  

Afghan Needs 

Dan and Mary Huber have shared with us that they have 
several new Afghan families that are currently sleeping              
on the floor and have requested something to sleep on. 
They have one family of 8 and one of 10 that they are 
trying to get off the floor. Your help is appreciated. 

 Foam mattresses/bed toppers 

 Foam stuffing they can make their own beds 

 Carpets/rugs 

 Mattresses (that have not been used by pets or have 
been in a smoker’s home) 

 No bed frames without mattresses 

 Couches 

 Sewing machines 

http://1hopeforkids.org/
mailto:adia.f.hale@gmail.com


 

 

 

Nursery Update 

All babies welcome to                
our nursery during                    

Sunday morning worship. 

 Ages—Newborn to 3 years 

Prayer Requests 

• Jeff and Lissa Maclin—Thank all the women who have prayed for                         

Jeff’s mom. She fell last Saturday night and is now in recovery. 

• Spain’s—Peace for Bryan mentally and emotionally on many                                           

different levels.  

• Jean Sims—My granddaughter, Kailey, is driving an older, unsafe car that 

needs very expensive repairs that she can’t afford. She drives her children 

to school and herself to work over an hour. If anyone knows of an older, 

reliable car that Kailey might get with help, please call Jean Sims at 

210.483.3584. God bless you. 

BIBLE AND                         
SCIENCE CAMP                                     
9:00am - Noon 

July 8th - 10th       
Ages Kinder—2nd                                                          

July 15th - 17th      
Ages 3rd—5th                                                     

 

Youth Dates                                               
to remember:                         

Senior Sunday                              
June 2nd 

Camp 51                                                 
July 7-12 

Women’s Prayer Breakfast/Service Project 

Attention Ladies!   We are requesting donations of any type of 

feminine products for our clients that come to the Food Panty. 

You may drop your donations off in the designated basket in the 

main foyer. Mark your calendar for Saturday, April 27th from 

9:00—noon. We will have breakfast and spend time bagging 

these items for our clients.                                                                                      

P.S. If you can help sew some simple bags for this project, please 

contact Brenda Key or Pat Millard. 

Photos for Church Directory 

If you haven’t had your  photo taken for the church                                 

directory, now is your chance. We are  taking  photos                                  

TODAY in the photography room next to the office.                                  

Photos will be taken between church service and                                      

classes. It takes only 2 minutes. Come and see us. 

Mark Your Calendar 

April 7th—10:45am 

Congregational Meeting                             

in the Auditorium 

No Adult Bible Classes 

Vacation Bible 
School 

The week of July 29                     
More information  
to come 

Nursery Workers                    
Needed 

1st and 4th Sundays 
of each month                           

Contact Terri Weaver 
for more info 


